
                                 Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday June 14, 2021  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were Richard 

Hansen, John Hass, Bryan Hathaway, Tom Anderson, Justin Anderson, Gary Larson, Orv 

Halvorson, Tammy Crawford, Carol Fleischer, Jim Englund, Wendy Englund, and Jay 

Englund. All rose and pledged allegiance to the flag.  

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made 

by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by Richard Hansen. 

      Jim Englund brought up an issue considering the road easement for 299th Avenue NW 

that runs in front of his property. This township road was established by use several years 

ago and is not going to be moved. The township is not going to get involved in an issue 

concerning neighbors.  

      The treasurer’s report was presented by John Hass. Bryan Hathaway moved to 

approve and pay the claims. Richard Hansen, seconded, and the motion passed 

unanimously. 

      There are several issues on 28514 Lakewood Drive NW and the lots on each side of 

that address. These issues are with Bradford Township, Isanti County, and the MN DNR. 

We will have Attorney Grant Lindberg send a letter. 

      A motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by John Hass to remove the 

gate on the west access to Long Lake. After considerable discussion it was decided to 

table this until John Hass attends the next Long Lake meeting. 

      Justin Anderson submitted a list of blacktop roads that need work. Richard Hansen 

moved to allow Justin to proceed. Bryan Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed 

unanimously. Justin also relayed a request from a resident on Fox Street NW to apply 

calcium chloride dust control. We do not use calcium chloride. 

      Richard will line-up a weed tour with Derrick Wotachek. 

      Clean-up day results were discussed. There was discussion concerning several 

miscellaneous topics.               

      We adjourned at 8:50 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded 

by Richard Hansen. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                Thomas L. Anderson, clerk                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 


